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PURPOSE 
At the July 23, 2002 Board of Aldermen meeting, Alderman Gist requested that a committee of staff and 
elected officials be formed to discuss co-location of public works facilities. The purpose of this item is to 
provide the Board of Aldermen with an opportunity to discuss forming this committee. 
 
INFORMATION 
The recent announcement that the University would close the Horace Williams Airport has presented an 
opportunity for the University and the Town Chapel Hill to explore development plans for the area north 
of the airport.  Kevin Foy, Mayor of Chapel Hill, has informed Mayor Nelson that the Chapel Hill Town 
Council would be happy to discuss Carrboro interest (Attachment B). 
  
ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION 
The Administration recommends that the Board approve the attached resolution to establish a committee 
to discuss the co-location of public works facilities. 
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